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What is a Wyoming registered apprenticeship?  

 

There are numerous apprenticeship programs which assist Wyoming in meeting our need for a skilled 

workforce. Apprenticeships are a unique flexible training program which utilizes job related technical 

training and on-the-job learning experiences to produce a tailored workforce for employers. 

Apprenticeships enable trainees to gain a license or certificate to practice in their craft. Training is done 

while combining hands on experience with an employer with aligned classroom instruction. 

 

How does apprenticeship benefit your business? 

 

Building and utilizing a RAP has a number of financial and social benefits for your business. RAPs 

recruit and develop a highly skilled workforce, increase business productivity, and reduce employee 

turnover with an average of 94% of apprentices continuing employment after completing an 

apprenticeship.  

 

What are the major components of a registered apprenticeship? 

 

A registered apprenticeship, or RAP, is made up of five key components. It must be industry led, include 

structured on-the-job training, related classroom instruction, a wage progression, and lead to an industry 

or nationally recognized credential upon completion.  

 

Interested in hearing more about the benefits of registered apprenticeship? 

 

Contact: 

Lukas Cramer at lukas.cramer@wyo.gov or (307)-777-5727 

Ivie Moore at ivie.moore@wyo.gov or (307)-777-5723  

 

Ready to register your program? 

 

Contact:  

US Department of Labor, Office of Apprenticeship State Director, Michael Broad at 

broad.michael@dol.gov or (307)-772-2448 
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